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Dear Residents and Staff, 

This Thanksgiving, I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for each of you. To our residents, thank 

you for the joy, wisdom, and sense of community you bring every day. To our staff, your 

dedication and compassion make this place a true home for so many. 
 

May your holiday be filled with warmth, laughter, and the comfort of those you hold dear. 

Happy Thanksgiving! Warm regards, Mark Bondi.  
 

Upcoming Holiday Celebrations  
 

✓ Eggnog Party – Friday, December 6 – 5:00-6:30 p.m. 

o This is a resident only event held in the Card Room, Lobby, & Auditorium. 

Transportation will run continuously to/from the Center from 4:00-6:30 p.m. The 

Dining Room and Café are closed this evening for dinner. Dinner meal pickups are 

available at the Café counter from 4:30-6:00 p.m. with a limited menu.   
 

✓ Employee Holiday Party – Thursday, December 12 – 11:00 a.m.-2:30 p.m. 

o The Dining Room will be closed for Lunch. 

o The café will be open for lunch and pick-ups with a limited menu. The Dining Room 

will reopen for dinner with the regular menu of the day.   
 

✓ Resident Holiday Party for OGC – Tuesday, December 17 – 5:00-6:00 p.m. 

o This is a family event held in the Cranberry Lake Grill. 
 

✓ Resident Holiday Party for IL, SN & PC – Thursday, December 19 – 4:30-6:00 p.m. 

o This is a resident event held in the Lobby, Card Room & Auditorium. Transportation 

will run continuously to/from the Center from 4:00-6:30 p.m. The Dining Room and 

Café are closed this evening for dinner. Dinner meal pickups are available at the Café 

counter from 4:30-6:00 p.m. with a limited menu.   
 

✓ Resident Holiday Party for SN & PC – Friday, December 20 – 11:30 a.m. -12:30 p.m. 

o This is a resident event held in the Auditorium. 
  

 

Gifts and Tipping 

The holiday season is here, and I wanted to remind you that Sherwood Oaks has a policy 

prohibiting residents and guests from tipping employees or giving them individual gifts. Each 

employee receives an appreciation gift from the residents every December.  
 

 


